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YEAR 5 DANCERS

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

31st

FEB

1st

2nd

6th

7th

9th-16th

Year 5/6 Basketball 
Competition

Year 3 & 4 Glow Dodgeball

Gold Book Assembly 

PTFA Meeting, 9.00 a.m.

Young Voices/Year 1 Nest 
Farm Visit

Half Term

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Minecraft/KS1 Multi-Skills

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

KS2 Benchball

Mad Science/choir/Lego Club

KS1 Benchball/Newspaper Club

KS2 Netball

Fri
Fri

Y5/Y6 Hockey
Y5/Y6 Hockey

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Reception who were our  
attendance winners last week.

Reception - 97.3%
Year 1 - 87.1%
Year 2 - 92.6%
Year 3 - 97%
Year 4 - 95.7%
Year 5 - 96.9%
Year 6 - 91.9%

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 5 VISITOR
This week, Year 5 had a visit from Helen at Fusion Dance. They have been learning about
Hinduism in RE and therefore Helen taught them all a traditional Hindi dance. This involved
lots of different movements and they all made some lovely flower actions with their wrists
and hands.

Year 5 really enjoyed the dance and at the end and they performed wonderfully!

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our January Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 2nd February at 9.00 a.m. Everyone
welcome.

PTFA MEETING
Our next PTFA Meeting will be held on Tuesday 6th February at 9.00 a.m. Please come along
and help us to raise valuable funds for our school.

MEASLES
Please see the attached letter regarding the recent increase in measles across the country.

HALF TERMd
A reminder that school will be closed from 12th to 16th February for half-term. FUNDA will
once again be running a Holiday Camp at our school and bookings can be made via their
website.

STARS OF THE WEEK

RECEPTION  - MOLLIE
YEAR 1          - GRAYSON
YEAR 2          - EVA
YEAR 3          - OLLIE
YEAR 4          - IONA
YEAR 5          - DARCIE
YEAR 6          - XANDER


